
 

End of Year Parties 

 

We will be holding parties on 

 Tuesday 12th December and/or 
Thursday 14th December. 

 

We will be having party food at lunch 
time and ask that families contribute a 
little food to share, rather than bring an 
individual packed lunch. There will be 
sign-up sheets in the classrooms with 
suitable ideas. Please do not send in 
any meat or nut products. 

 

In the afternoon the children will take 
part in party games followed by a 
festive singalong. We hope you will be 
able to join us for the singalong at 2pm. 


